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The end of this month means the start of OTRA Finals 2022!!  
This season has seemed to absolutely fly by. We look forward to seeing everyone  
in Abilene!  Make sure you are qualified as required and if you have any questions  
about it, don’t hesitate to give us a call at 806-499-3584 or email us at office@otrc.net. 
If you have not yet received your 2022 Finals entry/information flyer in the mail,  
please let us know. 
 
We still have several districts roping this month, but as soon as they are wrapped up,  
we will publish the results and contact the Regular Season High Point winners directly.  
Keep roping and earning those points for prize money and Finals entry credits. 
 
Original Team Roping has some special news to share!  In September of 2021, the  
association was purchased by Teton Ridge.  At that time, the decision was made to  
keep everything in place and not make any changes to the 2022 season – basically,  
the districts and the Finals would run just like they have in the past.  We have been  
contracted to continue managing the association until a future plan is put in place.  
More information should be coming soon.  The Teton Ridge folks have told us that  
they certainly plan to keep OTRA up and going and are excited about things to come!  
 
Our lives have been abundantly blessed by the friendships we have made 
through our years with OTRA. We are eternally grateful to all of our 
producers and members for all the wonderful memories, support, hard work 
and dedication that each of you have contributed! For us, OTRA has always been 
about the people and just good times, good ropings and being with friends and family. 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright 
 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 
 


